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Port Blair, dated the /2%4Aug.'98.

Dear Shri. q‘“\\ L
/

Iam }d_/enclose herewith a copy of D.O letter No. 17016/3/98-RIC (SCD)
dated 29.5.98 received from Shri. A K Choudhary, Joint Secretary to GOIL
Ministry of Social Justice and Empowerment, forwarding a copy of chapter XI
relating to summary of recommendations made in Vol.I of the Fourth Report of
the National Commission for for SCs and STs for the period 1996-97 and 1997-98.

I shall be grateful, if you could kindly take necessary action on
recommendations concerning your department and furnish action taken report to
this Directorate immediately for furnishing a consolidated reply to the Govt. of
India. ;

Yours Sincerely,

'\Lf ) ( S.A Awaradi )
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